
 Society Meeting
8th October 2007
Psychology CR

Minutes taken and transcribed by Ryan Thomas

1. WELCOME
Alasdair welcome new members to the society and gave a brief introduction to its 
aims and activities.

2. COMMITTEE
The Chair and Vice-Chairs raised the issue of the need for new committee members 
and highlighted their importance in arranging society activities. As a result, it was 
announced by the Committee that there shall be elections and hustings at the next 
society meeting. Available committee positions are as follows:

• Treasurer
• Secretary
• Womens Officer

Options committee positions are as follows:
o Social Secretary
o Webmaster
o Assistant Communications and Campaigns Officer
o Non-Portfolio Officers (multiple)

Bethan highlighted that everybody was invited to join the committee and that other 
positions could be created if members had a special interest in said area. The idea of a 
Cake Cutting Officer was suggested.

3. LABOUR STUDENTS
Bethan informed members about the Labour Students Political Weekend on the 17th 

November. Members who wish to go on the weekend should inform Bethan by 
Monday 15th October.

In addition, Bethan described the work of Labour Students and encouraged all 
members to get involved.

4. CAMPAIGNING – PAUL SMITH
Rebecca told members that she was meeting with Paul Smith's campaign team in the 
afternoon and asked members with ideas to talk to her after the meeting. She added 
that a candidate training course was available to those interested.

5. PARTY
A house party will be held at 16, Cotham Vale as a social event for society members.

6. INTER-SOCIETY BALL
The committee is currently in talks with other political societies about arranging a 
party or ball. The debating society is also planning a debate between each political 
party.
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